
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of School-aged Children, 
  

As all are aware of the current situation with regard to spread of Coronavirus worldwide, it is 
important for us at Dalmia Vidya Mandir schools across India to take all necessary precautions for the 
well-being and good health of all students. Hence, as per the Govt. instructions, the academic activities 
in the schools are closed. However, to avoid academic loss of the students, the management, principals 
and teachers are taking some measures during this period with the help of advanced technology. The 
students will be kept engaged through online activities conducted by respective faculty members. 
These online activities include teaching-learning using different modes, assignments, tutorials, quizzes, 
sharing of learning material, project based tasks etc. Further the faculty members have also created 
virtual classrooms and are also using DVM online platform for the same. They are also ready for any 
further guidance to the students through online mode. 
It is a kind request to the parents to make sure that their ward has received and valued   all the 
respective courses through online learning platforms and is in continuous online contact with the 
respective teachers. Your cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated. Please be assured that 
the schools will continue to take all measures from time to time in the best interest of the students. This 
is for your kind information and necessary action at your end. 
 
BRIDGING THE DIGITAL DIVIDE. 
 

Plan for continuity of learning In the case of temporary school closures, support continued access to 
quality education HAS BEEN PUT IN PLACE. 
This will include: 

 Use of online/e-learning strategies  
 Assigning reading and exercises for home study  
 Radio, podcast or television broadcasts of academic content  
 Assigning teachers to conduct remote daily or weekly follow up with students. 
 Review/develop accelerated education strategies 
 Implement targeted health education Integrate disease prevention and control in daily activities 

and lessons. 
We Ensure content is age-, gender-, ethnicity-, and disability-responsive and activities are built into 
existing subjects. 
Till such time we are on the closedown we will ensure that the curriculum as well as the learning is 
made available through the staff and the online as well as whatsApp groups for the well-being and 
mental health of our students. 
 

We, request all parents to support this initiative and continue with the statutory remittance of dues as 
well as take note of the exam results declared online, this will go a long way in facilitating our staff 
welfare and upkeep of the school mandates during the shutdown. 
In case of any query you are requested to contact the school principal on mail: 
principal.rajgangpur@dalmiavidyamandir.education. 
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